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Due to declining sales and high tool maintenance, certain Ethernet product part numbers will 

be discontinued August 01, 2012. 

The cost of maintaining these products have steadily increased to the point where they can no 

longer be sustained.  

 

Discontinued Product Part Numbers 
 

 C88E610000, C88E610001, 

C88E610002, A30E610000, 

A30E610001, A30E610002 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: sales@northerntech.com 

 


